Shawneetown TIF Committee Meeting
July 1, 2024
5:30 PM

Present-Lisa Smith, Sheryl Scherrer, Josh Gill

1) Residential TIF Applications
-Rick & LaDonna Gill: Application was approved. Total of $8,344.02
for door and siding replacement. Upon completion of the project
committee recommends a total of max amount of $2,500
reimbursement to full board on July 1, 2024.
-Kenny & Tami Hewitt-Application was accepted with changes.
Project is complete. Will recommend full reimbursement of $2,500 to
full board.
-Heath Vickery-Application approved. Will have windows replaced in
his house. After completion of project, committee recommends
reimbursement of $2,500 to the full board.

Meeting adjourned at 5:45 pm



